United States Handball Association

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Officers

Mike Steele President Forest Grove, OR

LeaAnn Martin Vice President Bellingham, WA

> Steve Dykes Secretary Powell, OH

Steve Birrell Treasurer Bozeman, MT

Directors

Gary Cruz Newport Beach, CA

> Mike Driscoll Parker, TX

Steve Johnson White Bear Lake, MN

> Terry Nett Bellvue, CO

Alethia Mendez New York, NY

Rob Pearse Signal Mountain, TN

> William Polanco Brooklyn, NY

Carl Porter Jr. Lansing, MI

Tom Sove Modesto, CA

Ken Starcher Bellingham, WA

Jim Ward Columbia, SC

Vern Roberts Executive Director Tucson, AZ July 22, 2013

Greater Cincinnati Handball Association Board

Re. Three-Wall Juniors

Dear Greater Cincinnati Handball Association:

On behalf of the USHA, the juniors who just had the highlight of their summer, and all of the folks who enjoyed this past weekend, THANK YOU!

Will, Denis, Ralph, Dave, Johnny, and the rest of your crew put on the best event of the year. Even Toledo would have a hard time beating the fun had at Veteran's Park.

I'm always proud to be from Cincinnati and events like this past weekend make me envious of Jack, who has been able to move back. It was great getting on the court with him and some of the locals. He's been playing some and of course he's really enjoyed getting back with the guys.

I can't wait to be back in March.

Sincerely,

Vern Roberts

Executive Director, USHA

